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The Honorable Sam 

Randazzo, Chairman 

Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 

RE: Case No.  19-2119-EL-BLN 

In the Matter of the Letter of Notification for the Babbitt 345/138 

kV Station Project 

Notification of PJM Identifier 
 

Dear Chairman Randazzo: 

Pursuant to Section B(2) of its Application, AEP Ohio Transmission Company, 

Inc. submits this notice to inform you that the supplemental PJM identifier for the 

above-referenced project is s2139.   

If you have questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact 

me.

 

    Respectfully submitted, 

    /s/ Tanner S. Wolffram     

    Christen M. Blend (0086881), Counsel of Record 

    Tanner S. Wolffram (0097789) 

    Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company 

 

              Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 
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